
Antitrust Compliance Notification 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Antitrust Compliance Notification 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

This letter serves to notify you of our commitment to adhere to antitrust laws and regulations in 

all our business practices. As part of our compliance program, we take proactive measures to 

educate our employees and stakeholders about the importance of fair competition and the legal 

implications of antitrust violations. 

We want to emphasize that any conduct that could be perceived as anti-competitive, including 

price-fixing, market allocation, or bid-rigging, is strictly prohibited within our organization. Our 

goal is to foster an environment of transparency, integrity, and fairness in all our business 

dealings. 

We encourage you to reach out if you have any questions or require further information 

regarding our antitrust compliance policies. Together, we can ensure a fair competitive landscape 

for all parties involved. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company] 

[Contact Information] 


